
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Bill Holt"; "ronnie.green@venablesconstruction.com"
Cc: "larry.urban@venablesconstruction.com"; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD
Subject: FW: Revised Initial C141
Date: Thursday, February 1, 2018 10:35:00 AM
Attachments: 1RP4935_revised.pdf

Dear Mr. Holt:
 
NMOCD assumes that someone from Oxy has informed Venables of the situation. Since this is an
abnormal timeline, NMOCD will grant an extension to the due date indicated on the directive. Please
submit a delineation workplan for 1RP-4935 electronically by March 1, 2018.
 
Please remember to include this 1RP identifier to all communications. Also, please be advised that a
release characterization/delineation workplan as detailed in the attachment must be approved by
NMOCD BEFORE any remediation work.
 
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD 
Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2018 10:20 AM
To: 'Wade_Dittrich@oxy.com' <Wade_Dittrich@oxy.com>
Cc: Raymond_Aguilar@oxy.com
Subject: RE: Revised Initial C141
 
Mr. Dittrich:
 
Please note that a new 1RP will not be issued for the revised C-141. The same 1RP-4935 applies.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

mailto:Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us
mailto:bill.holt@venablesconstruction.com
mailto:ronnie.green@venablesconstruction.com
mailto:larry.urban@venablesconstruction.com
mailto:Jim.Griswold@state.nm.us
mailto:Olivia.yu@state.nm.us


From: Wade_Dittrich@oxy.com [mailto:Wade_Dittrich@oxy.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2018 3:59 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: Raymond_Aguilar@oxy.com
Subject: Revised Initial C141
 
Olivia,
 
Attached is the Revised Initial C141 for this spill.  Please review this new C141 and let me know if
there are any questions. Thank you
 
 

Wade Dittrich
Environmental Specialist
Oxy Permian-New Mexico
575-390-2828 cell
575-397-8214 office
Wade_Dittrich@Oxy.com
 
 
 

mailto:Wade_Dittrich@oxy.com
mailto:Wade_Dittrich@oxy.com
mailto:Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us
mailto:Raymond_Aguilar@oxy.com
mailto:Wade_Dittrich@Oxy.com

